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I do not support a repeal of Oregon's vote by mail system. The system is easy, 

inclusive, and convenient. It has worked well for over 20 years and should be 

continued. Because of the convenience of voting by mail, Oregon's turnout exceeds 

the national average. Vote by mail is especially good for rural communities who have 

to travel much further to vote in person. 


